
June 20, 2024 

Shikoku Railway Company 

 

Kotohira Station will resume handling of the All SHIKOKU Rail Pass 

 

 

Exchange and sales of All SHIKOKU Rail Pass at Kotohira Station will resume on June 25, 

2024. 

 

From June 25, 2024 

Kotohira Station (10:00AM – 5:00PM) 

Purchase in Japan (cash only) 

 Exchange an MCO 

 Exchange an E-MCO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please access the link below for more information on purchasing and exchange 

locations. 

https://shikoku-railwaytrip.com/pass-information/#all-purchase 
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